
Channel Crossing to Cherbourg 1st June 

The current plan is to sail across the channel on the 1st June assuming the weather is suitable and stay at Port Chantereyne Marina.  If you sign up in advance, you will enjoy a 20% reduction on the normal berthing rates. The event is planned so we stay 2 nights at Cherbourg and, for those just making it a long weekend, to sail back on the Sunday 3rd June. Dinners will be arranged on the Friday and Saturday nights at local restaurants. Others may want to use the cruise across the channel as the start of their Summer Cruise. For the more intrepid, the plan is for some people to head down to Vannes where there is a Moody Owners Rally on the 12/13/14 July as well as the usual Bastille Day celebrations. 

On arrival at the marina at Chantereyne, we will be berthed together on J pontoon which is convenient for the office and the bars.

There will be an informal dinner  / briefing on Thursday 31st May. Please book yourself in for 7:30pm. It will be a short evening to kick off the weekend as it will be an early start in the morning.

Low water Portsmouth will be 7:07am on the 1st June.
 
If you have any comments, questions  or preferences please let me know by email at tovieres@gmail.com or contact me by phone on 07879 475721

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you are planning to participate, please sign up on the noticeboard before the 25th May 2018.

Bill Parsons, Cruising Sub-Committee

